
From: Alex Maxwell 
To: Corrina Giles 
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021, 07:50:55 p.m. EST 
Subject: Fw: The Gate way Housing project 

Mayor Soever, Council, Cornia Giles, CAO Shawn Everitt, Sharon McCormick and pertinent municipal 
staff  

Will Council please explain and communicate to the public the difference between “affordable" housing, 
“attainable" housing and “social” housing?  At the current time there appears to be a significant 
divergence of common understanding very similar to the historical debate about whether a tomato is a 
fruit or a vegetable. 

Who is the Gateway Project actually meant to house?  Snippets of information seem to indicate trades 
and professionals  that are normally part of the development industry, doctors, nurses and teachers or 
will the Gateway Project also be affordable for those who work within the recreation and leisure 
industry without prejudice to those with less financial resources?  Will the Project house a certain 
percentage of people who live with disabilities or who are retired? 

If the Gateway Project enjoys the luxury of being subsidized by the taxpayer in any way, should the 
public not have a say on who the Gateway Project is actually for?  Should the voice of the public not be 
heard on the overall nature of the project if in the end it effects our planning process and the overall 
vision of the community? 


	From: Alex Maxwell <amaxwell25@rogers.com>



